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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 3159 

 

Lodging taxes is a form of sales tax and are retaliatory in nature.  The more these 

fake sales taxes are raised, the further we get from ever reducing our income tax rate 

for a sales tax. The more we raise Oregon lodging tax, the more neighboring states 

raise theirs. We want to attract visitor's business, not drive them away. 


